CRESCENT LAKE ASSOCIATION

2023 Annual Meeting Highlights



Thank you to all who attended the annual meeting on July 15th at the Crescent Lake Bible Camp. We appreciate the Bible Camp allowing us to use their picnic facility on the lake. We had good weather and a good turnout for the meeting.



Special thanks to **Nathan Lederman**, Fisheries Biologist from the DNR local office for providing an update on the recent fish surveys completed on Crescent Lake over the last year. He spoke about the recently completed muskie survey and about the planned stocking of larger walleye fingerlings this fall to help with the declining population of walleye in Crescent Lake.

Thanks to **Tim Kilgore** and **Terry Goldbach** for giving an update on Crescent Lake District activities. The district annual meeting is now scheduled for September 2nd, 10:00 AM at the Town Hall.



And thanks to **Larry McKitrick** who talked us through the process for putting on the fireworks show. Larry thanked his volunteers for helping with the show.



Our Association re-elected board members to new two-year terms: Donna Stone, Sandra McKitrick and Wendy Goldbach.

Congratulations to Larry McKitrick for being selected the 2023 recipient of the Friend of the Lake award. Presenting the award was a past year recipient, Jim Gehrke.

